
From: D Johnson  

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 6:49 AM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Bylaw amendment opposition  

 

25 March 2025 

 

Trustees, 

 

Bylaw 122 supports the goals of our Official Community Plan including the requirement for 

gradual and sustainable development and protection of our island's rural character. 

Draft proposal 129 which considers decreasing the side interior lot setback from 20 feet back to 

10 feet and increasing the house size limit does not support our OCP and represents a step 

backward in protecting and preserving the natural environment, privacy and rural lifestyle on 

South Pender Island. 

Our current bylaw, Bylaw 122 needs to stay in place and to not be amended or eroded. 

 

 

David Louis Johnson  

 

 


